
Dear Colleagues, 

Thank you for your interest in our conference and for sending your registration form and 

abstract. On behalf of the organizers, we are happy to inform you that your paper was accepted 

to be presented at the IV International Conference “Mongolia and the Mongols: Past and Present” 

at the University of Warsaw on October 16-17, 2023.  

The venue of the conference will be Hall 308 at the Old Library of the University of Warsaw, 

Main Campus of the University of Warsaw, Krakowskie Przedmieście 26/28, Warsaw. 

Since many colleagues responded to our invitation, the conference program will be tight. We 

are currently working on it. In one week's time, we would like to send you the draft of the 

program.  

 

The conference fee of 450 zloty (ca 100 EUR)  can be paid by bank transfer or upon conference 

registration on October 15th, 2023. 

If you use a bank transfer to pay the fee please write MONG_CONF in the title of your 

payment: 

Bank account (in PLN): 10 1160 2202 0000 0000 4989 5290 

Wydział Orientalistyczny 

Uniwersytet Warszawski 

Ul. Krakowskie Przedmieście 26/28, 00-927 Warszawa 

BIC/SWIFT: BIGBPLPW 

(Bank address: Bank Millennium S.A. o/Warszawa,  

ul. Stanisława Żaryna 2a02-593 Warszawa) 

If possible please inform us by e-mail about your bank transfer. If you encounter any 

difficulties please do not hesitate to contact us by email. 

We kindly ask you to confirm your participation, and the title of the presentation, to write your 

arrival date, time, and flight/train number. We would like to facilitate your plans for staying in 

Warsaw and therefore we are attaching a list of recommended hotels.  

 

We are looking for your kind response until September 24, 2023. It will facilitate the 

organization of the conference. 

 

With best regards, 

Conference organizers 


